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UCPath Update: Primary Job (E-024) Migration


To: General UCPath Communications distribution


UCPath will be migrating the new primary job program (E-024) to production on
Sunday, September 5, 2021 from 11:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.
 
During the 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. migration window, location users can continue
initiating PayPath and mass PayPath transactions. However, the ability to approve
 PayPath and mass PayPath transactions will be prevented.
 
If a user has access to initiate and approve PayPath transactions, they will not be able
to initiate transactions during this time. 
 
A notice will be distributed when the migration is completed and location approvers
can continue reviewing and approving  PayPath and mass PayPath transactions.


Thank you,


UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.


ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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